Sent: 17/12/2020 8:43:58 AM
Subject: DA2020/1397 - Submission

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to voice my concerns about the proposed development at 16 Bangaroo Street,
North Balgowlah.

Bangaroo Street is already a very busy residential street that struggles to cope with the volume
of traffic - especially at peak school drop off and pick up times.

There are many school aged children that catch buses at the Serpentine/ Kangaroo Street
intersection (mine included). There is already no safe place for them to cross the road, to allow
a development that allows more vehicles, especially those crossing & reversing over the
footpath, is madness.

This development should not be allowed to proceed. The additional traffic congestion &
enormous safety risk this will pose to the many school children on foot is not acceptable.

Regards,

Jacinta Jesser



